

ΟΙΚΟΥΜΕΝΙΚΟΝ ΠΑΤΡΙΑΡΧΕΙΟΝ ΑΓΙΑ ΚΑΙ ΙΕΡΑ ΣΥΝΟΔΟΣ ΑΡΧΙΓΡΑΜΜΑΤΕΙΑ

THE ECUMENICAL PATRIARCHATE
HOLY AND SACRED SYNOD
THE CHIEF SECRETARIAT

Phanar, November 15, 2010

Mr. Alex Wasyluk Orthphoto.net Coordinator ul. Wczasowa 57 15-505 Bialystok Poland

Dear Mr. Wasyluk,

His All Holiness Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew has directed me to respond to your letter of May 4, 2010.

His All Holiness congratulates you on the fifth anniversary of Orthphoto.net and hopes that your site will continue to grow as a digital photographic repository of daily life in the Orthodox Church. The photographers who have posted on Orthphoto.net are to be commended for capturing the beauty of sanctified space and recording our faith in action throughout the world.

Conveying to you the Patriarchal blessings and prayers of His All-Holiness, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Lexit Tyroopoes

★ Archimandrite Elpidophoros Lambriniadis
Chief Secretary